
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Tony Barron, executive director, business & operations, ext. 1643 
 
Re: Purchase of Restroom Mirrors – Broken Arrow, Prairie Park, Quail Run, Sunflower 
 
Date: August 4, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
At its December 9, 2013 meeting, the Board of Education approved bond construction 
package 3-A which includes the Broken Arrow, Prairie Park, Quail Run and Sunflower 
Elementary School projects. 
 
This package included new restrooms or the renovation of existing ones at those schools. 
The mirrors in the restrooms were not ADA compliant and must be replaced. The total 
cost to replace the mirrors at Broken Arrow, Prairie Park, Quail Run and Sunflower is 
$21,259.46.  The mirrors has been priced through a cooperative purchasing contract with 
TCPN. 
 
Recommendation: 
The Facility Planning Committee recommends board approval for the purchase of ADA 
compliant mirrors for Broken Arrow, Prairie Park, Quail Run and Sunflower Elementary 
Schools from Grainger Industrial Supply Company. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the purchase of ADA compliant mirrors for Broken 
Arrow, Prairie Park, Quail Run and Sunflower Elementary Schools in the amount of 
$21,259.46 from Grainger Industrial Supply Company.” 
 


